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Hydraulic Monitor Unveiling

Event at Kentucky Camp
By Mark Doumas

In our previous Kentucky Camp Chronicle, we
featured the recently donated hydraulic monitor
(water nozzle) used to mine for gold at nearby Boston
Gulch.

In the intervening months, we have developed a
plan for permanently displaying the monitor at
Kentucky Camp and we are well on our way to
completing this key addition to the site.

The Coronado National Forest (with the support of
Friends of Kentucky Camp) invites you to see the
unveiling of this historic hydraulic monitor.

The event will take place at Kentucky Camp, a turn-
of-the-century restored mining and ranching site in
the Santa Rita Mountains north of Sonoita. The public
is invited to aftend on Saturday, November 10, 2012,
between 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM. The event is free.

In addition to the unveiling, activities will include site
tours and a special walking tour to nearby Boston
Gulch where portions of the historic water system and
hydraulic workings are still visible. The tours highlight
the need for water in order to get the gold. Friends of
Kentucky Camp fundraising merchandise will also be
available for sale.

Please come enjoy the beautiful Santa Rita
Mountains and experience its rich cultural history.

For more information, contact Kathy Makansi (520-
760-2502) at the Coronado National Forest, or Mark
Doumas (520-299-4281) of the Friends of Kenfucky
Camp. Additional information is also available at
http://www .kentuckycamp.org/
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Kentucky Camp
Featured in Cycling
Article

Kentucky Camp has been featured

in an on-line Adventure Cyclist
article:

http://www.bikeovernights.org/post
/historic-ride-for-the-gold-in-
arizona#respond

Adventure Cyclist’s mission is to
inspire people of all ages to travel
by bicycle. They help cyclists
explore the landscapes and history
of America for fitness, fun, and self-
discovery.

Kentucky Camp is a “natural”
destination for adventure cycling
because the Arizona Trail runs
through the site.




How history remembers the hydraulic
monitor

How the Kentucky Camp monitor appeared
when it was donated in May 2012

How we envision the Kentucky Camp monitor on
permanent display

Come see how it actually
turns out!




We are in need of a Secretary for Friends of

Kentucky Camp. The Secretary manages our

membership list, collects material for newsletters In accordance W”h Federal IC‘_W onq US _
and submits our annual ACC and IRS filings, etc. Department of Agriculture policy, this institution
Experience with Microsoft Word and Excel are is prohibited from discriminating on the basis of
needed. Time requirements are typically a few race, color, national origin. sex, age, or

hours per month. Contact Mark Doumas at disability.

doumas@mindspring.com if you are interested
in supporting Kentucky Camp as Secretary!

Become a Friends of Kentucky Camp Member

Don't miss out on the fun, the excitement, the Chronicle, and the opportunity to participate in Kentucky
Camp's future! Renewing your membership is a simple way to support our ongoing rehabilitation efforts
at Kentucky Camp and represents our primary source of funding. Student, Individual and Family
memberships are very reasonably priced. If you'd like to give at a more substantial level, consider a
Supporting or Contributing membership..... Or, even a Lifefime membership! Remember, Friends of
Kentucky Camp is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization: all dues are tax deductible.

To see if your membership is current, look at the mailing label on the front of this newsletter. If it says
"Renew in June of 12" (or ‘11" or '10, etc.) then your membership has expired and it's fime fo renew. (If
your mailing label says "Renew in June of NA", then you are a lifetime member or have received a
courtesy copy.) If your renewal year is in error, contact Mark Doumas at 520 299-4281 or
doumas@mindspring.com.

On-line Membership
In addition to our annual membership newsletter, you can also renew online:

http://www.kentuckycamp.org/

Choose “Support Kentucky Camp™”. Using the online renewal process, you can also choose to have your
newsletter delivered electronically versus hard copy.

We have an email discussion group for Friends of Kentucky Camp where we discuss current events. (such
as the new hydraulic monitor donation) To join the discussion group, send an email fo:

FriendsofKentuckyCamp-subscribe@yahoogroups.com

If you have changed your email address recently and wondered why you no longer receive discussion
group email, you need to resend an email fo the above address from your new email account. To
unsubscribe, send an email from the email account you want to be removed from the discussion group
to:

FriendsofKentuckyCamp-unsubscribe@yahoogroups.com
You don't need to put anything in the subject line or body of the email. Look for a confirmation email

after you send the email.... If you don’t see one within a few hours, remember to check your spam folder.
Additions to the distribution list are screened for spammers!




Friends of Kentucky Camp
4320 N La Linda Rama
Tucson, AZ 85718

Web Site:
http://www .kentuckycamp.org/

Discussion Group:
FriendsofKentuckyCamp-subscribe@yahoogroups.com

Newsletter Submissions:
doumas@mindspring.com

Board of Directors:

President Mark Doumas 520 299-4281

Vice President John Weiss 520 323-0358

SecreTCIry OPEN Memberships:

Treasurer Nancy Hough 520 578-9053 Student ($5) Individual ($10) Family ($15)

At-Large Pete Van Cleve 520 378-1955 Contributing ($25) Supporting ($50) Lifetime
($200)

Forest Service Liaison: Friends of Kentucky Camp is a 501 (c) (3) non-

Kathy Makansi 520 760-2502 profit organization: all dues are tax deductible.

Friends of Kentucky Camp
4320 N La Linda Rama
Tucson, AZ 85718




